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Comments: Dear Mr. Peterson

 

Coeur d Alene should have a public meeting/hearing regarding the Nez Perce-Clearwater Natl Forest Plan and

Draft Environment Impact Statement because the people of CDA are also avid users of the inter forest. The

Coeur d Alene public should be included in the process.

 

Ruth R Miranda

 

Ruben R Miranda


